
School Lunches                                                  

We are concerned to note a big increase in the number of 

packed lunches in school. We want to do what we can to 

support healthy and nutritious meals at lunchtime. 

Please look out for a letter asking for your feedback and 

ideas. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome back everyone and what a wonderful week it 

has been! The children look so smart in their uniforms, 

thank you so much for your support here. The sun has 

shone and the children are already working so well. 

Please find attached the calendar for the year that has 

been arranged by staff. You should also have received 

your year group curriculum newsletter. We have an 

exciting year ahead and hope that you can make as many 

of the dates as you can, including Key Stage sports’ days 

later this month. 

Work over the Summer                  

While the children have been away there have been many changes 

on site. Our Foundation Stage outdoor areas have been developed 

and look great! The children are loving them. Also, ceilings have 

been lowered in Year 4 & 5 and office spaces have been 

reconfigured to make better use of space. External drains have had 

extensive work and we hope to see them doing their job well when 

the winter rains come. The front of the school has been 

landscaped. We hope that you like it. 
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Friday Flyer 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                    

SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 
                                                        

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4        
 
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: Lilo and Stitch (PG) Finish 4.40 
                   
      

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 
 

 

Eco Update: Thank you to all our outgoing Eco Warriors 

for their help this year. Mrs Twiby and Mrs Douglas couldn’t 

have done it without you! 

Thanks to: Livia, Lucas, Finlay, Hannah, Isaac, Isabelle, 

Poppie, Tom, Katie, Chloe, Zak, Connie and our Eco Leaders, 

Harry, Lauren, Megan and Gemma. 

Abbie, Morgan and Amber take over as the new Y6 Leaders. 

We will introduce you to the new Warriors in September. 

 

Mrs Oswald                                  

Our wonderful Deputy Head Mrs Oswald 

who has worked at Skelton for 6 years will 

leave us this Christmas to begin a 

headship in her new home town of York. 

She will be very much missed! 

 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Erin Severs Alana Donnelly 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Nathan Dewing Katie Wright Dexter Winspear 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Charlie Wright Ava Thompson Jonathon Green 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Heidi Mays Ethan Plunkett Callum Mann 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Pollitt /Heaney 

 Chloe Daniels Rachel Allen Sebastian Arnell 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Jayden Poole Shannan Plunkett Evie Badger 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Fabien Welcome Hollie Davey Millie Peacock 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Thomas Dalby Izzy Brook Megan Trenholme 

    

    

Head Teacher Award 
For: A great start 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

98.3% 

 

 

Well done to the 8 

classes who 

achieved 100% 

 

Any concerns about your child’s attendance contact 

our Family Support Worker. 

2016 HEAD BOY & HEAD GIRL Congratulations   

Jack Farrell & Bailey Sizer 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


 


